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NATIONAL GUARD BUREAU
111 SOUTH GEORGE MASON DRIVE
ARLINGTON VA 22204-1373

Office of Information and Privacy

NOV 09 2017

Jason W. Manne
P.O. Box 81860
Pittsburgh, PA 15217

Dear Requester:

This letter is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated August 15,
2017 for records. Your request was received by the National Guard Bureau on November 3,
2017 and assigned case #J-18-0015.

In reviewing your request we have determined that the records you are seeking would most
likely be located with Puerto Rico Army National Guard. Consequently, we are referring your
request to their office for processing and direct response to you. Their contact information is as
follows:

Puerto Rico Army National Guard

ATTN: FOIA Manager (SJA)

100 General Esteves

San Juan PR0O0901-2104

787-289-1400 ext. 1331 or

787-525-3761
NG.PR.PRARNG>LIST>NGPR-FOIA@MAIL.MIL

Additionally, the FOIA Improvement Act of 2016 gives you the right to seek assistance from
the Army FOIA Public Liaison Officer, Ms. Alecia Bolling, by email at usarmy.belvoir.hgda-
oaa-ahs.mbx.rmda-foia-public-liaison @ mail.mil or by phone at (703) 428-6462.

This concludes our office’s processing of your request. If you have any questions concerning
this referral you may contact my staff at (844) 573-2939 or by e-mail: ngb.foia@mail.mil.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Nikolaisen
Chief, Office of Information and Privacy
Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Officer

Natielnal Guard Bureau



